Crash Course
Right here, we have countless book Crash Course and collections to check out.
We additionally offer variant types and as a consequence type of the books to
browse. The conventional book, fiction, history, novel, scientific research,
as competently as various additional sorts of books are readily open here.
As this Crash Course, it ends occurring creature one of the favored book
Crash Course collections that we have. This is why you remain in the best
website to see the incredible books to have.

C++ Crash Course Josh Lospinoso
2019-09-24 A fast-paced, thorough
introduction to modern C++ written
for experienced programmers. After
reading C++ Crash Course, you'll be
proficient in the core language
concepts, the C++ Standard Library,
and the Boost Libraries. C++ is one
of the most widely used languages for
real-world software. In the hands of
a knowledgeable programmer, C++ can
produce small, efficient, and
readable code that any programmer
would be proud of. Designed for
intermediate to advanced programmers,
C++ Crash Course cuts through the
weeds to get you straight to the core
of C++17, the most modern revision of
the ISO standard. Part 1 covers the
core of the C++ language, where
you'll learn about everything from
types and functions, to the object
life cycle and expressions. Part 2
introduces you to the C++ Standard
Library and Boost Libraries, where
you'll learn about all of the highquality, fully-featured facilities
available to you. You'll cover
special utility classes, data
structures, and algorithms, and learn
how to manipulate file systems and
build high-performance programs that
communicate over networks. You'll
learn all the major features of
modern C++, including: • Fundamental
types, reference types, and usercrash-course

defined types • The object lifecycle
including storage duration, memory
management, exceptions, call stacks,
and the RAII paradigm • Compile-time
polymorphism with templates and runtime polymorphism with virtual
classes • Advanced expressions,
statements, and functions • Smart
pointers, data structures, dates and
times, numerics, and
probability/statistics facilities •
Containers, iterators, strings, and
algorithms • Streams and files,
concurrency, networking, and
application development With well
over 500 code samples and nearly 100
exercises, C++ Crash Course is sure
to help you build a strong C++
foundation.
AP Chemistry Crash Course Book +
Online Adrian Dingle 2014-02-21 REA's
Crash Course for the AP* Chemistry
Exam - Gets You a Higher Advanced
Placement* Score in Less Time
Completely Revised for the New 2014
Exam! Crash Course is perfect for the
time-crunched student, the lastminute studier, or anyone who wants a
refresher on the subject. Are you
crunched for time? Have you started
studying for your Advanced Placement*
Chemistry exam yet? How will you
memorize everything you need to know
before the test? Do you wish there
was a fast and easy way to study for
the exam AND boost your score? If
this sounds like you, don't panic.
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REA's Crash Course for AP* Chemistry
is just what you need. Our Crash
Course gives you: Targeted, Focused
Review - Study Only What You Need to
Know Fully revised for the 2014 AP*
Chemistry exam, this Crash Course is
based on an in-depth analysis of the
revised AP* Chemistry course
description outline and sample AP*
test questions. It covers only the
information tested on the new exam,
so you can make the most of your
valuable study time. Our targeted
review focuses on the Big Ideas that
will be covered on the exam.
Explanations of the AP* Chemistry
Labs are also included. Expert Testtaking Strategies This Crash Course
presents detailed, question-level
strategies for answering both the
multiple-choice and essay questions.
By following this advice, you can
boost your score in every section of
the test. Take REA's Online Practice
Exam After studying the material in
the Crash Course, go to the online
REA Study Center and test what you've
learned. Our practice exam features
timed testing, detailed explanations
of answers, and automatic scoring
analysis. The exam is balanced to
include every topic and type of
question found on the actual AP*
exam, so you know you're studying the
smart way. Whether you're cramming
for the test at the last minute,
looking for extra review, or want to
study on your own in preparation for
the exams - this is the study guide
every AP* Chemistry student must
have. When it's crucial crunch time
and your Advanced Placement* exam is
just around the corner, you need
REA's Crash Course for AP* Chemistry!
Crash Course Kim Bearden 2015-07-21
The inspiring true story of how a
group of inner city school kids
taught their teacher how to overcome
personal adversity and achieve
success and happiness: “Kim Bearden’s
message is one that should be heard
crash-course

by all” (Ron Clark). Crash Course
chronicles the life lessons that Kim
Bearden has learned during an awardwinning career in education. From her
challenges as a first-year teacher to
her triumphs as the cofounder of the
highly acclaimed Ron Clark Academy,
Kim shares how children can teach
each of us the importance of building
relationships, abandoning fear,
discovering resilience, embracing
one’s unique gifts, and living with
passion. Full of honesty, humor,
heartbreak, and humanity, Kim’s
experiences show how children can
help any one of us find joy and
meaning in both our personal and
professional lives. Crash Course is
“humorous and sensitive” (Kirkus
Reviews), an important resource for
every home library.
Crash Course Diane Poole Heller
2001-10-26 Trauma following
automobile accidents can persist for
weeks, months, or longer. Symptoms
include nervousness, sleep disorders,
loss of appetite, and sexual
dysfunction. In Crash Course, Diane
Poole Heller and Laurence Heller take
readers through a series of case
histories and exercises to explain
and treat the health problems and
trauma brought on by car accidents.
Crash Course Pathology Olivia
Mckinney 2018-11-30
Pharmacology Catrin Page 2019-01-02
Crash Course - your effective everyday study companion PLUS the perfect
antidote for exam stress! Save time
and be assured you have the essential
information you need in one place to
excel on your course and achieve exam
success. A winning formula now for
over 20 years, each series volume has
been fine-tuned and fully updated with an improved full-colour layout
tailored to make your life easier.
Especially written by senior students
or junior doctors - those who
understand what is essential for exam
success - with all information
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thoroughly checked and quality
assured by expert Faculty Advisers,
the result are books which exactly
meet your needs and you know you can
trust. Each chapter guides you
succinctly through the full range of
curriculum topics, integrating
clinical considerations with the
relevant basic science and avoiding
unnecessary or confusing detail. A
range of text boxes help you get to
the hints, tips and key points you
need fast! A fully revised selfassessment section matching the
latest exam formats is included to
check your understanding and aid exam
preparation. The accompanying
enhanced, downloadable eBook
completes this invaluable learning
package. Series volumes have been
honed to meet the requirements of
today's medical students, although
the range of other health students
and professionals who need rapid
access to the essentials of
pharmacology will also love the
unique approach of Crash Course.
Whether you need to get out of a fix
or aim for a distinction Crash Course
is for you! Provides the exam
syllabus in one place - saves
valuable revision time Written by
senior students and recent graduates
- those closest to what is essential
for exam success Quality assured by
leading Faculty Advisors - ensures
complete accuracy of information
Features the ever popular 'Hints and
Tips' boxes and other useful aidemémoires - distilled wisdom from
those in the know Updated selfassessment section matching the
latest exam formats - confirm your
understanding and improve exam
technique fast
Crash Course Respiratory Medicine
Hannah Lawrence 2018-11-28 Crash
Course – your effective every-day
study companion PLUS the perfect
antidote for exam stress! Save time
and be assured you have the essential
crash-course

information you need in one place to
excel on your course and achieve exam
success. A winning formula now for
over 20 years, each series volume has
been fine-tuned and fully updated –
with an improved full-colour layout
tailored to make your life easier.
Especially written by senior students
or junior doctors – those who
understand what is essential for exam
success – with all information
thoroughly checked and quality
assured by expert Faculty Advisers,
the result are books which exactly
meet your needs and you know you can
trust. Each chapter guides you
succinctly through the full range of
curriculum topics, integrating
clinical considerations with the
relevant basic science and avoiding
unnecessary or confusing detail. A
range of text boxes help you get to
the hints, tips and key points you
need fast! A fully revised selfassessment section matching the
latest exam formats is included to
check your understanding and aid exam
preparation. The accompanying
enhanced, downloadable eBook
completes this invaluable learning
package. Series volumes have been
honed to meet the requirements of
today’s medical students, although
the range of other health students
and professionals who need rapid
access to the essentials of
respiratory medicine will also love
the unique approach of Crash Course.
Whether you need to get out of a fix
or aim for a distinction Crash Course
is for you! Provides the exam
syllabus in one place - saves
valuable revision time Written by
senior students and recent graduates
- those closest to what is essential
for exam success Quality assured by
leading Faculty Advisors - ensures
complete accuracy of information
Features the ever popular 'Hints and
Tips' boxes and other useful aidemémoires - distilled wisdom from
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those in the know Updated selfassessment section matching the
latest exam formats – confirm your
understanding and improve exam
technique fast
Physics: A Crash Course Brian Clegg
2019-07-30 Physics: A Crash Course is
the quickest way to get up to speed
with the most fundamental of the
sciences. Physics tells us how the
universe works – it’s behind most of
our exciting technology, from space
rockets and satellites to cell
phones, from electric cars to MRI
scanners. This book distils the
current body of knowledge into 52
manageable chunks, allowing you to to
skim-read or delve in a bit deeper.
There are four chapters, each
prefaced by a set of biographies of
the leading physicists and timelines
of key events in the history of
physics: • Matter & Light outlines
the forms different matter can take
and the qualities of light. • Energy
& Heat explores different types of
energy, and the specific form of
kinetic energy that is heat. •
Quantum Physics brings in the central
structures and implications, and
developments in quantum theory. •
Motion & Relativity outlines the
concepts of mechanics and the other
greater transformer of physics,
relativity. Taking you from inside an
atom to the edge of the universe.
What else could it be but a crash
course in physics? If you like this,
you might also be interested in 30Second Physics, 30-Second Quantum
Physics and Quantum Theory: A Crash
Course.
Crash Course Cardiology Thomas Foster
2018-11-08 Crash Course – your
effective every-day study companion
PLUS the perfect antidote for exam
stress! Save time and be assured you
have the essential information you
need in one place to excel on your
course and achieve exam success. A
winning formula now for over 20
crash-course

years, each series volume has been
fine-tuned and fully updated – with
an improved full-colour layout
tailored to make your life easier.
Especially written by senior students
or junior doctors – those who
understand what is essential for exam
success – with all information
thoroughly checked and quality
assured by expert Faculty Advisers,
the result are books which exactly
meet your needs and you know you can
trust. Each chapter guides you
succinctly through the full range of
curriculum topics, integrating
clinical considerations with the
relevant basic science and avoiding
unnecessary or confusing detail. A
range of text boxes help you get to
the hints, tips and key points you
need fast! A fully revised selfassessment section matching the
latest exam formats is included to
check your understanding and aid exam
preparation. The accompanying
enhanced, downloadable eBook
completes this invaluable learning
package. Series volumes have been
honed to meet the requirements of
today’s medical students, although
the range of other health students
and professionals who need rapid
access to the essentials of
cardiology will also love the unique
approach of Crash Course. Whether you
need to get out of a fix or aim for a
distinction Crash Course is for you!
Provides the exam syllabus in one
place - saves valuable revision time
Written by senior students and recent
graduates - those closest to what is
essential for exam success Quality
assured by leading Faculty Advisors ensures complete accuracy of
information Features the ever popular
'Hints and Tips' boxes and other
useful aide-mémoires - distilled
wisdom from those in the know Updated
self-assessment section matching the
latest exam formats – confirm your
understanding and improve exam
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technique fast
Crash Course General Medicine Inez
Eiben 2018-11-14 Crash Course – your
effective every-day study companion
PLUS the perfect antidote for exam
stress! Save time and be assured you
have the essential information you
need in one place to excel on your
course and achieve exam success. A
winning formula now for over 20
years, each series volume has been
fine-tuned and fully updated – with
an improved full-colour layout
tailored to make your life easier.
Especially written by senior students
or junior doctors – those who
understand what is essential for exam
success – with all information
thoroughly checked and quality
assured by expert Faculty Advisers,
the result are books which exactly
meet your needs and you know you can
trust. Each chapter guides you
succinctly through the full range of
curriculum topics, integrating
clinical considerations with the
relevant basic science and avoiding
unnecessary or confusing detail. A
range of text boxes help you get to
the hints, tips and key points you
need fast! A fully revised selfassessment section matching the
latest exam formats is included to
check your understanding and aid exam
preparation. The accompanying
enhanced, downloadable eBook
completes this invaluable learning
package. Series volumes have been
honed to meet the requirements of
today’s medical students, although
the range of other health students
and professionals who need rapid
access to the essentials of general
medicine will also love the unique
approach of Crash Course. Whether you
need to get out of a fix or aim for a
distinction Crash Course is for you!
Provides the exam syllabus in one
place - saves valuable revision time
Written by senior students and recent
graduates - those closest to what is
crash-course

essential for exam success Quality
assured by leading Faculty Advisors ensures complete accuracy of
information Features the ever popular
'Hints and Tips' boxes and other
useful aide-mémoires - distilled
wisdom from those in the know Updated
self-assessment section matching the
latest exam formats – confirm your
understanding and improve exam
technique fast
AI Crash Course Hadelin de Ponteves
2019-11-29 Unlock the power of
artificial intelligence with top
Udemy AI instructor Hadelin de
Ponteves. Key FeaturesLearn from
friendly, plain English explanations
and practical activitiesPut ideas
into action with 5 hands-on projects
that show step-by-step how to build
intelligent softwareUse AI to win
classic video games and construct a
virtual self-driving carBook
Description Welcome to the Robot
World ... and start building
intelligent software now! Through his
best-selling video courses, Hadelin
de Ponteves has taught hundreds of
thousands of people to write AI
software. Now, for the first time,
his hands-on, energetic approach is
available as a book. Starting with
the basics before easing you into
more complicated formulas and
notation, AI Crash Course gives you
everything you need to build AI
systems with reinforcement learning
and deep learning. Five full working
projects put the ideas into action,
showing step-by-step how to build
intelligent software using the best
and easiest tools for AI programming,
including Python, TensorFlow, Keras,
and PyTorch. AI Crash Course teaches
everyone to build an AI to work in
their applications. Once you've read
this book, you're only limited by
your imagination. What you will
learnMaster the basics of AI without
any previous experienceBuild fun
projects, including a virtual-self-
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driving car and a robot warehouse
workerUse AI to solve real-world
business problemsLearn how to code in
PythonDiscover the 5 principles of
reinforcement learningCreate your own
AI toolkitWho this book is for If you
want to add AI to your skillset, this
book is for you. It doesn't require
data science or machine learning
knowledge. Just maths basics (high
school level).
Crash Course Gastrointestinal System
Updated Edition - E-Book Megan
Griffiths 2015-01-12 Crash Course –
your effective every day study
companion PLUS the perfect antidote
for exam stress! Save time and be
assured you have all the core
information you need in one place to
excel on your course and achieve exam
success. A winning formula now for
over 15 years, each series volume has
been fine tuned and fully updated,
with an improved layout tailored to
make your life easier. Especially
written by senior medical students or
recent graduates – those who have
just been in the exam situation –
with all information thoroughly
checked and quality assured by expert
faculty advisers, the result are
books which exactly meet your needs
and you know you can trust. Each
provides an integrated approach to
the subject by linking together
topics such as anatomy, development,
histology, physiology and
pharmacology. This new edition also
incorporates enhanced clinical
coverage, with additional material on
common diseases of the
gastrointestinal tract and their
management, clinical assessment and
examination, common skills and
further investigations. Commencing
with clear 'Learning Objectives',
every chapter guides you succinctly
through the topic, giving full
coverage of the curriculum whilst
avoiding unnecessary and often
confusing detail. A fully revised
crash-course

self-assessment section matching the
latest exam formats is also included.
More than 100 illustrations present
clinical, diagnostic and practical
information in an easy-to-follow
manner Friendly and accessible
approach to the subject makes
learning especially easy Written by
students for students - authors who
understand exam pressures Contains
‘Hints and Tips’ boxes, and other
useful aide-mémoires Succinct
coverage of the subject enables
‘sharp focus’ and efficient use of
time during exam preparation Contains
a fully updated self-assessment
section - ideal for honing exam
skills and self-testing Selfassessment section fully updated to
reflect current exam requirements
Contains ‘common exam pitfalls’ as
advised by faculty Crash Courses also
available electronically! Online
self-assessment bank also available content edited by Dan Horton-Szar!
Now celebrating over 10 years of
success - Crash Course has been
specially devised to help you get
through your exams with ease.
Completely revised throughout, the
new edition of Crash Course is
perfectly tailored to meet your needs
by providing everything you need to
know in one place. Clearly presented
in a tried and trusted, easy-to-use,
format, each book in the series gives
complete coverage of the subject in a
no-nonsense, user-friendly fashion.
Commencing with 'Learning
Objectives', each chapter guides you
succinctly through the topic, giving
full coverage of the curriculum
whilst avoiding unnecessary and often
confusing detail. Each chapter is
also supported by a full artwork
programme, and features the ever
popular 'Hints and Tips' boxes as
well as other useful aide-mémoires.
All volumes contain an up-to-date
self-assessment section which allows
you to test your knowledge and hone
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your exam skills. Authored by
students or junior doctors - working
under close faculty supervision each volume has been prepared by
someone who has recently been in the
exam situation and so relates closely
to your needs. So whether you need to
get out of a fix or aim for
distinction Crash Course is for you!!
Crash Course Cardiovascular System
Updated Edition - E-Book Jonathan DW
Evans 2015-01-12 Crash Course – your
effective every day study companion
PLUS the perfect antidote for exam
stress! Save time and be assured you
have all the core information you
need in one place to excel on your
course and achieve exam success. A
winning formula now for over 15
years, each series volume has been
fine tuned and fully updated, with an
improved layout tailored to make your
life easier. Especially written by
senior medical students or recent
graduates – those who have just been
in the exam situation – with all
information thoroughly checked and
quality assured by expert faculty
advisers, the result are books which
exactly meet your needs and you know
you can trust. Commencing with
'Learning Objectives', every chapter
guides you succinctly through the
topic, giving full coverage of the
curriculum whilst avoiding
unnecessary and often confusing
detail. Cardiovascular disease is the
leading cause of death in the western
world and a common cause of hospital
admission. This highly accessible
guide to the cardiovascular system
highlights all the essential
information to provide an invaluable
foundation for application to
clinical practice in this most
fundamental of medical specialties.
Almost 160 illustrations present
clinical, diagnostic and practical
information in an easy-to-follow
manner Friendly and accessible
approach to the subject makes
crash-course

learning especially easy Written by
students for students - authors who
understand exam pressures Contains
‘Hints and Tips’ boxes, and other
useful aide-mémoires Succinct
coverage of the subject enables
‘sharp focus’ and efficient use of
time during exam preparation Contains
a fully updated self-assessment
section - ideal for honing exam
skills and self-testing Selfassessment section fully updated to
reflect current exam requirements
Contains ‘common exam pitfalls’ as
advised by faculty Crash Courses also
available electronically! Online
self-assessment bank also available content edited by Dan Horton-Szar!
Now celebrating over 10 years of
success - Crash Course has been
specially devised to help you get
through your exams with ease.
Completely revised throughout, the
new edition of Crash Course is
perfectly tailored to meet your needs
by providing everything you need to
know in one place. Clearly presented
in a tried and trusted, easy-to-use,
format, each book in the series gives
complete coverage of the subject in a
no-nonsense, user-friendly fashion.
Commencing with 'Learning
Objectives', each chapter guides you
succinctly through the topic, giving
full coverage of the curriculum
whilst avoiding unnecessary and often
confusing detail. Each chapter is
also supported by a full artwork
programme, and features the ever
popular 'Hints and Tips' boxes as
well as other useful aide-mémoires.
All volumes contain an up-to-date
self-assessment section which allows
you to test your knowledge and hone
your exam skills. Authored by
students or junior doctors - working
under close faculty supervision each volume has been prepared by
someone who has recently been in the
exam situation and so relates closely
to your needs. So whether you need to
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get out of a fix or aim for
distinction Crash Course is for you!!
Crash Course Pharmacology Catrin Page
2018-11-06 Crash Course – your
effective every-day study companion
PLUS the perfect antidote for exam
stress! Save time and be assured you
have the essential information you
need in one place to excel on your
course and achieve exam success. A
winning formula now for over 20
years, each series volume has been
fine-tuned and fully updated – with
an improved full-colour layout
tailored to make your life easier.
Especially written by senior students
or junior doctors – those who
understand what is essential for exam
success – with all information
thoroughly checked and quality
assured by expert Faculty Advisers,
the result are books which exactly
meet your needs and you know you can
trust. Each chapter guides you
succinctly through the full range of
curriculum topics, integrating
clinical considerations with the
relevant basic science and avoiding
unnecessary or confusing detail. A
range of text boxes help you get to
the hints, tips and key points you
need fast! A fully revised selfassessment section matching the
latest exam formats is included to
check your understanding and aid exam
preparation. The accompanying
enhanced, downloadable eBook
completes this invaluable learning
package. Series volumes have been
honed to meet the requirements of
today’s medical students, although
the range of other health students
and professionals who need rapid
access to the essentials of
pharmacology will also love the
unique approach of Crash Course.
Whether you need to get out of a fix
or aim for a distinction Crash Course
is for you! Provides the exam
syllabus in one place - saves
valuable revision time Written by
crash-course

senior students and recent graduates
- those closest to what is essential
for exam success Quality assured by
leading Faculty Advisors - ensures
complete accuracy of information
Features the ever popular 'Hints and
Tips' boxes and other useful aidemémoires - distilled wisdom from
those in the know Updated selfassessment section matching the
latest exam formats – confirm your
understanding and improve exam
technique fast
Crash Course in Creativity Brian
Clegg 2002 * Crash Course Series
books offer rapid, structured
introductions to key managment skills
Python Crash Course, 2nd Edition Eric
Matthes 2019-05-21 The second edition
of the best-selling Python book in
the world (over 1 million copies
sold!). A fast-paced, no-nonsense
guide to programming in Python.
Updated and thoroughly revised to
reflect the latest in Python code and
practices. Python Crash Course is the
world's best-selling guide to the
Python programming language. This
fast-paced, thorough introduction to
programming with Python will have you
writing programs, solving problems,
and making things that work in no
time. In the first half of the book,
you'll learn basic programming
concepts, such as variables, lists,
classes, and loops, and practice
writing clean code with exercises for
each topic. You'll also learn how to
make your programs interactive and
test your code safely before adding
it to a project. In the second half,
you'll put your new knowledge into
practice with three substantial
projects: a Space Invaders-inspired
arcade game, a set of data
visualizations with Python's handy
libraries, and a simple web app you
can deploy online. As you work
through the book, you'll learn how
to: • Use powerful Python libraries
and tools, including Pygame,
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Matplotlib, Plotly, and Django • Make
2D games that respond to keypresses
and mouse clicks, and that increase
in difficulty • Use data to generate
interactive visualizations • Create
and customize web apps and deploy
them safely online • Deal with
mistakes and errors so you can solve
your own programming problems If
you've been thinking about digging
into programming, Python Crash Course
will get you writing real programs
fast. Why wait any longer? Start your
engines and code!
Crash Course Neurology Umesh
Vivekananda 2018-11-23 Crash Course –
your effective every-day study
companion PLUS the perfect antidote
for exam stress! Save time and be
assured you have the essential
information you need in one place to
excel on your course and achieve exam
success. A winning formula now for
over 20 years, each series volume has
been fine-tuned and fully updated –
with an improved full-colour layout
tailored to make your life easier.
Especially written by senior students
or junior doctors – those who
understand what is essential for exam
success – with all information
thoroughly checked and quality
assured by expert Faculty Advisers,
the result are books which exactly
meet your needs and you know you can
trust. Each chapter guides you
succinctly through the full range of
curriculum topics, integrating
clinical considerations with the
relevant basic science and avoiding
unnecessary or confusing detail. A
range of text boxes help you get to
the hints, tips and key points you
need fast! A fully revised selfassessment section matching the
latest exam formats is included to
check your understanding and aid exam
preparation. The accompanying
enhanced, downloadable eBook
completes this invaluable learning
package. Series volumes have been
crash-course

honed to meet the requirements of
today’s medical students, although
the range of other health students
and professionals who need rapid
access to the essentials of neurology
will also love the unique approach of
Crash Course. Whether you need to get
out of a fix or aim for a distinction
Crash Course is for you! Provides the
exam syllabus in one place - saves
valuable revision time Written by
senior students and recent graduates
- those closest to what is essential
for exam success Quality assured by
leading Faculty Advisors - ensures
complete accuracy of information
Features the ever popular 'Hints and
Tips' boxes and other useful aidemémoires - distilled wisdom from
those in the know Updated selfassessment section matching the
latest exam formats – confirm your
understanding and improve exam
technique fast
The Crash Course Chris Martenson
2011-02-14 The next twenty years will
be completely unlike the last twenty
years. The world is in economic
crisis, and there are no easy fixes
to our predicament. Unsustainable
trends in the economy, energy, and
the environment have finally caught
up with us and are converging on a
very narrow window of time—the
"Twenty-Teens." The Crash Course
presents our predicament and
illuminates the path ahead, so you
can face the coming disruptions and
thrive--without fearing the future or
retreating into denial. In this book
you will find solid facts and
grounded reasoning presented in a
calm, positive, non-partisan manner.
Our money system places impossible
demands upon a finite world.
Exponentially rising levels of debt,
based on assumptions of future
economic growth to fund repayment,
will shudder to a halt and then
reverse. Unfortunately, our financial
system does not operate in reverse.
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The consequences of massive
deleveraging will be severe. Oil is
essential for economic growth. The
reality of dwindling oil supplies is
now internationally recognized, yet
virtually no developed nations have a
Plan B. The economic risks to
individuals, companies, and countries
are varied and enormous. Best-case,
living standards will drop steadily
worldwide. Worst-case, systemic
financial crises will toss the world
into jarring chaos. This book is
written for those who are motivated
to learn about the root causes of our
predicaments, protect themselves and
their families, mitigate risks as
much as possible, and control what
effects they can. With challenge
comes opportunity, and The Crash
Course offers a positive vision for
how to reshape our lives to be more
balanced, resilient, and sustainable.
Crash Course Medical Ethics and
Sociology Updated Edition - E-Book
Andrew Papanikitas 2015-01-12 Crash
Course – your effective everyday
study companion PLUS the perfect
antidote for exam stress! Save time
and be assured you have all the core
information you need in one place to
excel on your course and achieve exam
success. A winning formula now for
over 15 years, each volume has been
fine-tuned and fully updated, with an
improved layout tailored to make your
life easier. Especially written by
junior doctors – those who understand
what is essential for exam success –
with all information thoroughly
checked and quality assured by expert
Faculty Advisers, the result is a
series of books which exactly meets
your needs and you know you can
trust. The importance of ethics and
sociology as applied cannot be
underestimated, within both the
medical curriculum and everyday
modern clinical practice. Medical
students and junior doctors cannot
hope to experience every dilemma
crash-course

first hand, but are expected to deal
with new and problematic clinical
situations in a reasoned,
professional and systematic way. This
volume, which accounts for the
revised core curriculum in Medical
Ethics and Law, will prove an
indispensable companion. More than 80
line artworks, tables and boxes
present clinical, diagnostic and
practical information in an easy-tofollow manner Friendly and accessible
approach to the subject makes
learning especially easy Written by
junior doctors for students - authors
who understand exam pressures
Contains ‘Hints and Tips’ boxes, and
other useful aide-mémoires Succinct
coverage of the subject enables
‘sharp focus’ and efficient use of
time during exam preparation Contains
a fully updated self-assessment
section - ideal for honing exam
skills and self-testing Selfassessment section fully updated to
reflect current exam requirements
Contains ‘common exam pitfalls’ as
advised by faculty Crash Courses also
available electronically Crash Course
– your effective everyday study
companion PLUS the perfect antidote
for exam stress! Save time and be
assured you have all the core
information you need in one place to
excel on your course and achieve exam
success. A winning formula now for
over 15 years, each volume has been
fine-tuned and fully updated, with an
improved layout tailored to make your
life easier. Especially written by
junior doctors – those who understand
what is essential for exam success –
with all information thoroughly
checked and quality assured by expert
Faculty Advisers, the result is a
series of books which exactly meets
your needs and you know you can
trust. The importance of ethics and
sociology as applied cannot be
underestimated, within both the
medical curriculum and everyday
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modern clinical practice. Medical
students and junior doctors cannot
hope to experience every dilemma
first hand, but are expected to deal
with new and problematic clinical
situations in a reasoned,
professional and systematic way. This
volume, which accounts for the
revised core curriculum in Medical
Ethics and Law, will prove an
indispensable companion.
Anesthesia Crash Course Charles
Horton 2008 Anesthesia Crash Course
is uniquely positioned to address the
needs of new trainees in anesthesia.
This book is written in a
conversational tone, avoiding
unnecessary jargon and distilling the
key concepts of anesthesia into easyto-remember tidbits - an approach in
increasing demand by medical students
and junior physicians. The audience
for this book is chiefly new
anesthesia residents, interns,
medical students who rotate through
anesthesia services, and nurse
anesthetists. By demystifying the
world of anesthesia, it provides a
welcome resource to medical students
and RNs who are considering
additional training in this popular
but poorly understood specialty.
Surgical residents who feel they're
not up to speed with what's happening
on the other side of the "ether
screen" would certainly also benefit
from reading Anesthesia Crash Course.
New anesthesia trainees face an
extremely daunting learning curve. As
they progress through training, they
will read longer and more detailed
treatises on every aspect of modern
anesthesia. It is not realistic to
imagine that someone might finish
such a book in the first week of his
or her training! Anesthesia Crash
Course wil serve as a bridge between
a trainee's pre-anesthesia experience
and more formal training. It can be
read in the last month of internship,
or in evenings while completing the
crash-course

first few weeks of anesthesia
training. It can also serve as a
medical student's accompaniment for a
two-week anesthesia elective.
Python Crash Course Eric Matthes
2015-11-20 Learn Python—Fast! Python
Crash Course is a fast-paced,
thorough introduction to Python that
will have you writing programs,
solving problems, and making things
that work in no time. In the first
half of the book, you’ll learn about
basic programming concepts, such as
lists, dictionaries, classes, and
loops, and practice writing clean and
readable code with exercises for each
topic. You’ll also learn how to make
your programs interactive and how to
test your code safely before adding
it to a project. In the second half
of the book, you’ll put your new
knowledge into practice with three
substantial projects: a Space
Invaders–inspired arcade game, data
visualizations with Python’s superhandy libraries, and a simple web app
you can deploy online. As you work
through Python Crash Course you’ll
learn how to: *Use powerful Python
libraries and tools, including
matplotlib, NumPy, and Pygal *Make 2D
games that respond to keypresses and
mouse clicks, and that grow more
difficult as the game progresses
*Work with data to generate
interactive visualizations *Create
and customize Web apps and deploy
them safely online *Deal with
mistakes and errors so you can solve
your own programming problems If
you’ve been thinking seriously about
digging into programming, Python
Crash Course will get you up to speed
and have you writing real programs
fast. Why wait any longer? Start your
engines and code! Uses Python 2 and 3
AP® European History Crash Course,
2nd Ed., Book + Online Larry Krieger
2016-02-10 "Fully revised for the new
2016 exam."--Cover.
Crash Course Suzanne Lainson 1986-03
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This distillation of business
knowledge details thirty negotiating
tactics, board member selection
criteria, motives behind ethical and
unethical practices, and eight power
indicators
Crash Course Endocrinology: Updated
Edition - E-Book Ronan O'Neill
2015-01-12 Crash Course – your
effective every day study companion
PLUS the perfect antidote for exam
stress! Save time and be assured you
have all the core information you
need in one place to excel on your
course and achieve exam success. A
winning formula now for over 15
years, each series volume has been
fine tuned and fully updated, with an
improved layout tailored to make your
life easier. Especially written by
senior medical students or recent
graduates – those who have just been
in the exam situation – with all
information thoroughly checked and
quality assured by expert faculty
advisers, the result are books which
exactly meet your needs and you know
you can trust. Each provides an
integrated approach to the subject by
linking together topics such as
anatomy, development, histology,
physiology and pharmacology. Diseases
and complaints, clerking, clinical
assessment and examination, common
skills and further investigations are
also covered. Commencing with clear
'Learning Objectives', every chapter
guides you succinctly through the
topic, giving full coverage of the
curriculum whilst avoiding
unnecessary and often confusing
detail. A fully revised selfassessment section matching the
latest exam formats is also
included.In this edition, Crash
Course Endocrinology has been
carefully revised to further reflect
the requirements today’s medical
curriculum, including enhanced
coverage of the essential area of
diabetes. More than 130 illustrations
crash-course

present clinical, diagnostic and
practical information in an easy-tofollow manner Friendly and accessible
approach to the subject makes
learning especially easy Written by
students for students - authors who
understand exam pressures Contains
‘Hints and Tips’ boxes, and other
useful aide-mémoires Succinct
coverage of the subject enables
‘sharp focus’ and efficient use of
time during exam preparation Contains
a fully updated self-assessment
section - ideal for honing exam
skills and self-testing Selfassessment section fully updated to
reflect current exam requirements
Contains ‘common exam pitfalls’ as
advised by faculty Crash Courses also
available electronically! Online
self-assessment bank also available content edited by Dan Horton-Szar!
Now celebrating over 10 years of
success - Crash Course has been
specially devised to help you get
through your exams with ease.
Completely revised throughout, the
new edition of Crash Course is
perfectly tailored to meet your needs
by providing everything you need to
know in one place. Clearly presented
in a tried and trusted, easy-to-use,
format, each book in the series gives
complete coverage of the subject in a
no-nonsense, user-friendly fashion.
Commencing with 'Learning
Objectives', each chapter guides you
succinctly through the topic, giving
full coverage of the curriculum
whilst avoiding unnecessary and often
confusing detail. Each chapter is
also supported by a full artwork
programme, and features the ever
popular 'Hints and Tips' boxes as
well as other useful aide-mémoires.
All volumes contain an up-to-date
self-assessment section which allows
you to test your knowledge and hone
your exam skills. Authored by
students or junior doctors - working
under close faculty supervision -
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each volume has been prepared by
someone who has recently been in the
exam situation and so relates closely
to your needs. So whether you need to
get out of a fix or aim for
distinction Crash Course is for you!!
Crash Course: Quick Reference Guide
to Medicine and Surgery - E-Book
Leonora Weil 2014-08-09 Crash Course
– your effective everyday study
companion PLUS the perfect antidote
for exam stress! Save time and be
assured you have all the information
you need in one place to excel on
your course and achieve exam success.
Crash Course Quick Reference Guide to
Medicine and Surgery is a unique new
volume in the series, spanning the
core clinical topics across the
medical curriculum. It is as useful
for your first day as a clinical
medical student as it is for
preparing for your medical finals and
beyond. Presented in a consistent
format that is clear, concise and
easy to assimilate, it is an
essential text for any medical
student or junior doctor. Includes
the core medicine and surgery that
you need for examinations Clear
explanations for every common medical
condition with an emphasis on the key
points A consistent format to allow
quick reference for each disease
Maintains a focus throughout on
questions that commonly appear in the
final MBBS examinations Mnemonics,
memory aids and figures are included
to aid with revision Written by
recent graduates together with
consultants and experts for each
specialty– those closest to what is
essential for exam success Quality
assured by leading Faculty Advisors –
to ensure complete accuracy of
information Co-written by specialty
experts Comes with access to the
complete electronic version for
enhanced anytime, anywhere access,
with seamless real-time integration
between devices Written by senior
crash-course

medical students or junior doctors –
authors WHO REALLY UNDERSTAND today’s
exam situation! Senior Faculty
Advisors ensure complete accuracy of
the text! Rich artwork programme and
other useful aide-mémoires help you
remember the key points! SelfAssessment section – fully updated to
reflect new curriculum requirements –
helps you maximise your grade!
Crash Course Pathology E-Book Philip
Xiu 2012-04-25 The new series of
Crash Course continues to provide
readers with complete coverage of the
MBBS curriculum in an easy-to-read,
user-friendly manner. Building on the
success of previous editions, the new
Crash Courses retain the popular and
unique features that so characterised
the earlier volumes. All Crash
Courses have been fully updated
throughout. More than 130
illustrations present clinical,
diagnostic and practical information
in an easy-to-follow manner Friendly
and accessible approach to the
subject makes learning especially
easy Written by students for students
- authors who understand exam
pressures Contains ‘Hints and Tips’
boxes, and other useful aide-mémoires
Succinct coverage of the subject
enables ‘sharp focus’ and efficient
use of time during exam preparation
Contains a fully updated selfassessment section - ideal for honing
exam skills and self-testing Selfassessment section fully updated to
reflect current exam requirements
Contains ‘common exam pitfalls’ as
advised by faculty Crash Courses also
available electronically! Online
self-assessment bank also available content edited by Dan Horton-Szar!
Now celebrating over 10 years of
success - Crash Course has been
specially devised to help you get
through your exams with ease.
Completely revised throughout, the
new edition of Crash Course is
perfectly tailored to meet your needs
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by providing everything you need to
know in one place. Clearly presented
in a tried and trusted, easy-to-use,
format, each book in the series gives
complete coverage of the subject in a
no-nonsense, user-friendly fashion.
Commencing with 'Learning
Objectives', each chapter guides you
succinctly through the topic, giving
full coverage of the curriculum
whilst avoiding unnecessary and often
confusing detail. Each chapter is
also supported by a full artwork
programme, and features the ever
popular 'Hints and Tips' boxes as
well as other useful aide-mémoires.
All volumes contain an up-to-date
self-assessment section which allows
you to test your knowledge and hone
your exam skills. Authored by
students or junior doctors - working
under close faculty supervision each volume has been prepared by
someone who has recently been in the
exam situation and so relates closely
to your needs. So whether you need to
get out of a fix or aim for
distinction Crash Course is for you!!
Crash Course Psychiatry - E-Book
Katie FM Marwick 2013-03-05 The new
series of Crash Course continues to
provide readers with complete
coverage of the MBBS curriculum in an
easy-to-read, user-friendly manner.
Building on the success of previous
editions, the new Crash Courses
retain the popular and unique
features that so characterised the
earlier volumes. All Crash Courses
have been fully updated throughout.
More than 220 line artworks, tables
and boxes present clinical,
diagnostic and practical information
in an easy-to-follow manner Friendly
and accessible approach to the
subject makes learning especially
easy Written by junior doctors for
students - authors who understand
exam pressures Contains ‘Hints and
Tips’ boxes, and other useful aidemémoires Succinct coverage of the
crash-course

subject enables ‘sharp focus’ and
efficient use of time during exam
preparation Contains a fully updated
self-assessment section - ideal for
honing exam skills and self-testing
Fully updated self-assessment section
– ideal for current examination
practice. Includes useful ‘Learning
Objectives’ at the start of each
chapter. Pharmacological and disease
management information updated in
line with current best practice
guidelines. Discusses key aspects of
patient communication – presented in
easy ‘Communication’ boxes. Fully
updated to include feedback from
hundreds of students. Welcome to
Crash Course – the revision aid to
get you the results you need! Crash
Course is a complete revision guide
designed specifically to save you
time by providing everything you
could be asked in the exam in one
place! Each book in the series has
been specially written either by
senior medical students or junior
doctors – carefully supervised by
faculty advisors – to ensure that it
exactly matches your needs by having
been prepared by someone who has just
been in the exam situation! Fully
updated with improved layout, the
first part of this volume addresses
the clinical presentations in
psychiatry while the second part
examines common psychiatric
disorders, all in a memorable, easyto-understand format. The third part
covers clinical assessment and
psychiatric management providing all
of the facts you need to get things
right. Additional new features
include ‘Learning Objectives’ at the
start of each chapter, improved
‘Hints and Tips’ boxes,
‘Communication’ boxes and a
completely revised self-assessment
section tailored to current exam
needs. Crash Course – an easier way
to get through the exam!
Crash Course Neurology 5e Umesh
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Vivekananda 2018-11-30
Crash Course Alyssa Wilde 2021-04-09
"I never thought I would see him
again. Not in the real world. Not
here." After Arden Hart gets into a
horrible collision with a drunk
driver, her life comes to a
standstill. Now, she's a year behind
her peers in graduating high school,
college plans are on hold
indefinitely, and nightmares of that
horrifying night plague her every
time she shuts her eyes. The only way
she can cope with her past is by
detaching from the present, so Arden
makes it her mission to isolate
herself. Everything changes when
Henry Ames, the young, mysterious guy
who saved her from the car wreck,
unexpectedly becomes the new Creative
Writing teacher at her high school.
Much to Arden's frustration, his
presence is a constant reminder of
the night she's tried so hard to
forget. When Henry is forced to help
her with an assignment that confronts
her buried emotions, she has no
choice but to face her trauma headon. What she doesn't expect is the
immediate connection she feels to
Henry. As the two begin to develop an
undeniable bond, Arden comes to a
startling realization-the one person
she cannot have is the only person
she doesn't want to push away. Though
Henry is adamant that their
relationship remains professional,
neither can deny their growing
feelings. When boundaries blur,
emotions run high, and secrets from
that terrible night emerge, Arden
must decide if the fight for Henry's
heart is worth risking her own.
Crash Course Cell Biology and
Genetics Updated Edition - E-Book
Mathew Stubbs 2015-01-12 Crash Course
– your effective everyday study
companion PLUS the perfect antidote
for exam stress! Save time and be
assured you have all the core
information you need in one place to
crash-course

excel on your course and achieve exam
success. A winning formula now for
over 15 years, each series volume has
been fine-tuned and fully updated,
with an improved layout tailored to
make your life easier. Specially
written by senior medical students or
recent graduates – those who have
just been in the exam situation –
with all information thoroughly
checked and quality assured by expert
faculty advisors, the result is books
which exactly meet your needs and you
know you can trust. The subject of
cell biology and genetics has never
been more essential to the medical
curriculum and to modern medicine –
yet is widely feared by students.
This fully revised edition aims to
make it as easy to understand and
remember as possible, to ensure a
solid grounding in the essential
underlying principles and how they
relate to clinical practice. It
incorporates the latest developments
in this fascinating and fast-moving
field – including the human genome
project and spin-offs such as the
thousand genome project – as well as
discussion of important ethical
issues. Emerging molecular tools and
laboratory techniques are explained
so that you can appreciate where new
treatments for genetic disease and
screening technologies have arisen.
An updated self-assessment section
matching the latest exam formats then
allows you to assess your progress
and test your performance. More than
180 illustrations present clinical,
diagnostic and practical information
in an easy-to-follow manner Friendly
and accessible approach to the
subject makes learning especially
easy Written by students for students
- authors who understand exam
pressures Contains ‘Hints and Tips’
boxes, and other useful aide-mémoires
Succinct coverage of the subject
enables ‘sharp focus’ and efficient
use of time during exam preparation
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Contains a fully updated selfassessment section - ideal for honing
exam skills and self-testing Selfassessment section fully updated to
reflect current exam requirements
Contains ‘common exam pitfalls’ as
advised by faculty Crash Courses also
available electronically! Online
self-assessment bank also available content edited by Dan Horton-Szar!
The Crash Course Chris Martenson
2011-03-29 The next twenty years will
be completely unlike the last twenty
years. The world is in economic
crisis, and there are no easy fixes
to our predicament. Unsustainable
trends in the economy, energy, and
the environment have finally caught
up with us and are converging on a
very narrow window of time—the
"Twenty-Teens." The Crash Course
presents our predicament and
illuminates the path ahead, so you
can face the coming disruptions and
thrive--without fearing the future or
retreating into denial. In this book
you will find solid facts and
grounded reasoning presented in a
calm, positive, non-partisan manner.
Our money system places impossible
demands upon a finite world.
Exponentially rising levels of debt,
based on assumptions of future
economic growth to fund repayment,
will shudder to a halt and then
reverse. Unfortunately, our financial
system does not operate in reverse.
The consequences of massive
deleveraging will be severe. Oil is
essential for economic growth. The
reality of dwindling oil supplies is
now internationally recognized, yet
virtually no developed nations have a
Plan B. The economic risks to
individuals, companies, and countries
are varied and enormous. Best-case,
living standards will drop steadily
worldwide. Worst-case, systemic
financial crises will toss the world
into jarring chaos. This book is
written for those who are motivated
crash-course

to learn about the root causes of our
predicaments, protect themselves and
their families, mitigate risks as
much as possible, and control what
effects they can. With challenge
comes opportunity, and The Crash
Course offers a positive vision for
how to reshape our lives to be more
balanced, resilient, and sustainable.
Crash Course Paediatrics Anna Rodgers
2019-03-05 Crash Course – your
effective every-day study companion
PLUS the perfect antidote for exam
stress! Save time and be assured you
have the essential information you
need in one place to excel on your
course and achieve exam success. A
winning formula now for over 20
years, each series volume has been
fine-tuned and fully updated – with
an improved full-colour layout
tailored to make your life easier.
Especially written by senior students
or junior doctors – those who
understand what is essential for exam
success – with all information
thoroughly checked and quality
assured by expert Faculty Advisers,
the result are books which exactly
meet your needs and you know you can
trust. Each chapter guides you
succinctly through the full range of
curriculum topics, integrating
clinical considerations with the
relevant basic science and avoiding
unnecessary or confusing detail. A
range of text boxes help you get to
the hints, tips and key points you
need fast! A fully revised selfassessment section matching the
latest exam formats is included to
check your understanding and aid exam
preparation. The accompanying
enhanced, downloadable eBook
completes this invaluable learning
package. Series volumes have been
honed to meet the requirements of
today’s medical students, although
the range of other health students
and professionals who need rapid
access to the essentials of
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paediatrics will also love the unique
approach of Crash Course. Whether you
need to get out of a fix or aim for a
distinction Crash Course is for you!
Provides the exam syllabus in one
place - saves valuable revision time
Written by senior students and recent
graduates - those closest to what is
essential for exam success Quality
assured by leading Faculty Advisors ensures complete accuracy of
information Features the ever popular
'Hints and Tips' boxes and other
useful aide-mémoires - distilled
wisdom from those in the know Updated
self-assessment section matching the
latest exam formats – confirm your
understanding and improve exam
technique fast
JavaScript? Weekend Crash Course
Steven W. Disbrow 2001-05-15 Learn
JavaScript fast! With JavaScript
Weekend Crash Course, you can get up
to speed programming JavaScript
applications in a single weekend!
This book begins at the beginning and
assumes no prior JavaScript
experience. You'll learn the
essentials of JavaScript from Friday
evening through Sunday afternoon.
Crash Course Excel 97 Anne Prince
1997 Designed to teach all the skills
that the typical Excel 97 user needs
on the job every day, Crash Course
Excel 97 includes a range of
exercises to build confide.
AP® U.S. Government & Politics Crash
Course, For the 2020 Exam, Book +
Online Nancy Fenton 2019-09-03 For
the 2020 Exam! AP® U.S. Government
and Politics Crash Course® A Higher
Score in Less Time! At REA, we
invented the quick-review study guide
for AP® exams. A decade later, REA’s
Crash Course® remains the top choice
for AP® students who want to make the
most of their study time and earn a
high score. Here’s why more AP®
teachers and students turn to REA’s
AP® U.S. Government and Politics
Crash Course®: Targeted review –
crash-course

everything you need and nothing you
don’t. Our compact, strategic review
is based on an in-depth analysis of
the latest course outline and exam
format. We unpack the AP® U.S.
Government & Politics big ideas and
equip you to face the multiple-choice
and free-response questions. Crash
Course® covers only what’s actually
tested, so you can make the most of
your study time. Expert test-taking
strategies and advice. Written by two
veteran AP® experts, the book looks
at every aspect of today’s exam,
including required foundational
documents and Supreme Court cases,
civil liberties and civil rights, and
American political ideologies. Boost
your score with insights from the
people who know the exam from the
inside out. Practice questions – a
mini-test in the book, a full-length
exam online. Are you ready for your
exam? Try our focused practice set
inside the book. Then go online to
take our full-length practice exam.
You’ll get the benefits of timed
testing, detailed answers, and
automatic scoring that pinpoints your
performance based on the official AP®
exam topics – so you'll be confident
on test day. Whether you’re cramming
for the exam or looking to recap and
reinforce your teacher’s lessons,
Crash Course® is the study guide
every AP® student needs. About Our
Authors Katherine Olson-Goldman has
spent the last two decades developing
and teaching numerous courses in
government and politics, law, and
history, including AP® United States
Government and Politics, AP®
Comparative Government and Politics,
and Practical Law. Ms. Olson-Goldman
holds a bachelor’s degree in
political science from DePaul
University, a secondary teaching
certification from the University of
Wisconsin, and a Juris Doctor from
Marquette University Law School where
she was a Thomas Moore scholar and
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served on law review. Nancy Fenton,
M.A., teaches AP® U.S. Government and
Politics at the award-winning Adlai
E. Stevenson High School in
Lincolnshire, Illinois. She has been
teaching government and politics
since 2003. Ms. Fenton is also a
College Board consultant and has
served as a reader for AP® Psychology
since 2008 and a table leader since
2017. She has a bachelor’s degree in
history and holds two master’s
degrees, one in psychology and one in
curriculum and instruction
technology.
Crash Course Matthew Reilly 2005
Wanting to be just as good a hover
race car driver as his older brother,
Bug, Jason joins the International
Race School where his skills are put
to the test by challenging
instructors and fierce competitors,
including the mysterious driver in
black, in this illustrated, highspeed drama.
Crash Course Haematology and
Immunology E-Book Yousef Gargani
2012-04-25 The new series of Crash
Course continues to provide readers
with complete coverage of the MBBS
curriculum in an easy-to-read, userfriendly manner. Building on the
success of previous editions, the new
Crash Courses retain the popular and
unique features that so characterised
the earlier volumes. All Crash
Courses have been fully updated
throughout. More than 90
illustrations present clinical,
diagnostic and practical information
in an easy-to-follow manner Friendly
and accessible approach to the
subject makes learning especially
easy Written by students for students
- authors who understand exam
pressures Contains ‘Hints and Tips’
boxes, and other useful aide-mémoires
Succinct coverage of the subject
enables ‘sharp focus’ and efficient
use of time during exam preparation
Contains a fully updated selfcrash-course

assessment section - ideal for honing
exam skills and self-testing Selfassessment section fully updated to
reflect current exam requirements
Contains ‘common exam pitfalls’ as
advised by faculty Crash Courses also
available electronically! Online
self-assessment bank also available content edited by Dan Horton-Szar!
Now celebrating over 10 years of
success - Crash Course has been
specially devised to help you get
through your exams with ease.
Completely revised throughout, the
new edition of Crash Course is
perfectly tailored to meet your needs
by providing everything you need to
know in one place. Clearly presented
in a tried and trusted, easy-to-use,
format, each book in the series gives
complete coverage of the subject in a
no-nonsense, user-friendly fashion.
Commencing with 'Learning
Objectives', each chapter guides you
succinctly through the topic, giving
full coverage of the curriculum
whilst avoiding unnecessary and often
confusing detail. Each chapter is
also supported by a full artwork
programme, and features the ever
popular 'Hints and Tips' boxes as
well as other useful aide-mémoires.
All volumes contain an up-to-date
self-assessment section which allows
you to test your knowledge and hone
your exam skills. Authored by
students or junior doctors - working
under close faculty supervision each volume has been prepared by
someone who has recently been in the
exam situation and so relates closely
to your needs. So whether you need to
get out of a fix or aim for
distinction Crash Course is for you!!
Crash Course in Storytelling Kendall
F. Haven 2007 A guide for librarians
discusses a variety of techniques to
engage young listeners and make
stories interesting and exciting,
including such topics as how to
encourage audience participation and
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how to choose a story.
Python Crash Course Eric Matthes
2015-11-01 Python Crash Course is a
fast-paced, thorough introduction to
Python that will have you writing
programs, solving problems, and
making things that work in no time.
In the first half of the book, you’ll
learn about basic programming
concepts, such as lists,
dictionaries, classes, and loops, and
practice writing clean and readable
code with exercises for each topic.
You’ll also learn how to make your
programs interactive and how to test
your code safely before adding it to
a project. In the second half of the
book, you’ll put your new knowledge
into practice with three substantial
projects: a Space Invaders–inspired
arcade game, data visualizations with
Python’s super-handy libraries, and a
simple web app you can deploy online.
As you work through Python Crash
Course you’ll learn how to: –Use
powerful Python libraries and tools,
including matplotlib, NumPy, and
Pygal –Make 2D games that respond to
keypresses and mouse clicks, and that
grow more difficult as the game
progresses –Work with data to
generate interactive visualizations
–Create and customize Web apps and
deploy them safely online –Deal with
mistakes and errors so you can solve
your own programming problems If
you’ve been thinking seriously about
digging into programming, Python
Crash Course will get you up to speed
and have you writing real programs
fast. Why wait any longer? Start your
engines and code! Uses Python 2 and 3
Paediatrics Jessica Salkind
2019-02-25 Crash Course - your
effective every-day study companion
PLUS the perfect antidote for exam
stress! Save time and be assured you
have the essential information you
need in one place to excel on your
course and achieve exam success. A
winning formula now for over 20
crash-course

years, each series volume has been
fine-tuned and fully updated - with
an improved full-colour layout
tailored to make your life easier.
Especially written by senior students
or junior doctors - those who
understand what is essential for exam
success - with all information
thoroughly checked and quality
assured by expert Faculty Advisers,
the result are books which exactly
meet your needs and you know you can
trust. Each chapter guides you
succinctly through the full range of
curriculum topics, integrating
clinical considerations with the
relevant basic science and avoiding
unnecessary or confusing detail. A
range of text boxes help you get to
the hints, tips and key points you
need fast! A fully revised selfassessment section matching the
latest exam formats is included to
check your understanding and aid exam
preparation. The accompanying
enhanced, downloadable eBook
completes this invaluable learning
package. Series volumes have been
honed to meet the requirements of
today's medical students, although
the range of other health students
and professionals who need rapid
access to the essentials of
paediatrics will also love the unique
approach of Crash Course. Whether you
need to get out of a fix or aim for a
distinction Crash Course is for you!?
Provides the exam syllabus in one
place - saves valuable revision time
Written by senior students and recent
graduates - those closest to what is
essential for exam success Quality
assured by leading Faculty Advisors ensures complete accuracy of
information Features the ever popular
'Hints and Tips' boxes and other
useful aide-mémoires - distilled
wisdom from those in the know Updated
self-assessment section matching the
latest exam formats - confirm your
understanding and improve exam
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technique fast

crash-course
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